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<<June 14, 2012>
<Via Email and U.S. Mail>
<<Mr. David W. Danner>
<Executive Director and Secretary>
<Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission>
<1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250>>
<Re:
<No. TG-120033
Application of Waste Management of Washington, Inc. d/b/a WM Healthcare Solutions of Washington>>
<<>Dear Mr. Danner:>
<Enclosed you will find an original and 4 copies each of Protestant Stericycle of Washington, Inc.’s Memorandum Concerning the Showing an Applicant for Overlapping Authority is Required to Make to Establish that Existing Certificate Holders Will Not Provide Service to the Satisfaction of the Commission, which was filed today by email transmission.  >
	<<<Very truly yours,>
<GARVEY SCHUBERT BARER>
<By>
<Stephen B. Johnson>
<>
	>>


<Enclosures>
cc:
<<>>Polly L. McNeill

Jessica Goldman
<James K. Sells>

Gregory Kopta

Fronda Woods

<>>



